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September 5, 1984

.

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director

LUnited States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Re:. Docket No. 50-220
'I.E. Bulletin 83-05'

Dear Mr. DeYoung:

|. Our letter of June 15, 1983, contained the following statement:

U In response to I.E. Bulletin 83-05 which pertains to
defective pumps'and parts manufactured by the Hayward
Tyler Pump Company, it was found that no pumps or parts
from this manufacturer are in use at Nine Mile Point
Unit #1..

N-,
L4 This statement is correct in the context of Bulletin 83-05, which

was concerned with safety related systems. Nine Mile Point Unit #1 does
utilize' Hayward Tyler pumps in non-safety related systems.

Very truly yours,

Vice President
Nuclear Engineering & Licensing

RGR/jkr

;y W
, ,

l DG
_- ,


